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SB1530 will destroy the livelihoods of the people of Oregon. Vote no today and please slow down and take a long
close look at this bill and this tact before ramming it through. The short session is not the time to be addressing bills
with 77 page amendments and a bill that comes with major financial/tax ramifications for Oregon residents. I oppose
HB1530.

Kat Sienkiewicz
Bend, OR
(530) 613-2123
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